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1. Purpose of the Report 
 
To inform Cabinet Members on the findings and conclusions reported at 
Nottinghamshire County Council’s Flooding Select Committee. 
 
2. Background 
 
Gedling Borough Council has been working collaboratively with 
Nottinghamshire County Council in their examination of the issues relating to 
flooding and the maintenance of drainage systems and watercourses within 
the Nottinghamshire County Council area (which includes Gedling Borough). 
Councillor M. Shepherd was nominated from the Policy Review Scrutiny 
Committee to represent Gedling Borough Council on the Nottinghamshire 
County Council Select Committee and has attended their designated 
Committee meetings (including a site visit to North Leverton) to help inform 
this review.   
 
3. Proposal  
 
That Cabinet Members read the report made by the Nottinghamshire County 
Council Flooding Select Committee. (Please see the final report attached at 
Appendix 1).  
 
4. Recommendations   
 
That Members note in particular the recommendations made that refer to 
Borough Councils and 
I)    determine their response to the review  
2) request that the Direct Services Portfolio Holder respond to the 
recommendations within the report 
 


